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To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: H.B. 4045
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Dear House Members: 
 
Please vote to support House Bill 4045 cut puppy-mills off from acccess to consumers through pet stores.  Puppy 
mills are horrifically cruel animal abusers whose dogs often live in filthy, neglectful, abusive, terribly confined 
environments, without access to even the most basic care or kindness. Please help us to end this cruel travesty that 
makes unknowing consumers complicit in abuse that they would never knowingly support.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Adrienne Youmans 
 
 


